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July 9th – July 13th  
Here's "What in the World Happened" this week at Bright Horizons at Spotswood: 

 We received the support of Ms. Tameeka, Ms. Jen, Ms. Barbara, and Ms. Laurie from the sub 
pool.  

 The Kona Ice Truck came to visit us on Monday! What a special summer treat.  

 Our infant class experimented with instruments in their classroom. 

 Ms. Pooja and her toddlers brought art outside during the beautiful weather. 

 Ms. Kris and her junior preschool class went on a bug hunt with binoculars on our playground. 

 Ms. Melisa and our preschoolers noticed a pepper growing in our vegetable garden! 

 Our Camp Explorations made tye-dye shirts and paid the Monroe Library a Visit with Ms. 
Lynette.  

 Our X-treme Campers created turtle portraits at the Around the Corner Art Studio.  

Here are some reminders and things to look forward to for next week and beyond: 

 Next week starts our Alex’s Lemonade Stand Fundraiser! Please donate lemons Monday, 
Tuesday, and Wednesday to earn your child’s class a frozen yogurt party! Donations of $1.00 can 
also be made to wear yellow on Monday! 

  Our Preschool, Toddler and Infant classes’ participate no Wednesday. Our Kindergarten Prep 
Camp Explorations participate on Thursdays. Please you’re your child to school in their bathing 
suit, sun-screened, and ready to play! 

 Remember to like us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/BHspotswood.  We always update the 
page and we would love for you to join our online community.                                           

 Please note that any schedule changes to your child’s enrollment including shift in hours must 
be approved by the office with advance notice. 

 Please don’t forget to take advantage of our Special Family Referral Program this summer! For 
a limited time, we are DOUBLING our Family Referral Credit!  Please stop by the office for more 
information. 

 Make sure you check out our center website at www.brighthorizons.com/spotswood for the 
latest information and photo galleries. 
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